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                         10th September, 2021 

 
 

10 Downing Street 
London 
SW1A 2AA 

 
 
Dear Prime Minister, 

 
You are overdue on first contact of your complaints procedure. 

 
I had hoped that your reform of the care system would stop the abuse of children in 
your care.  How wrong was I? 

 
All you have done is increase tax to cover the interest of the accumulated debt of the 
COVID19 pandemic, which you chronically mishandled. 

 
12 bilion a year will not be enough to produce staff, facilities, training, and diagnosis of 

autism, let alone the rest of the decaying structure. 
 
Please contact me at your earliest convenience otherwise I will have to take this further. 

 
    

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Howard Lamb 

DC  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

The Surgery, 48 Marsh Road, Pinner, Middlesex, HA5 5NQ 
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